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Dear Mr. Centrella: 

 

We have reviewed your July 7, 2017 response to our comment letter and have the 

following comment.  In our comment, we may ask you to provide us with information so we may 

better understand your disclosure. 

  

Please respond to this comment within ten business days by providing the requested 

information or advise us as soon as possible when you will respond.  If you do not believe our 

comment applies to your facts and circumstances, please tell us why in your response.   

 

After reviewing your response to this comment, we may have additional comments.   

Unless we note otherwise, our references to prior comments are to comments in our June 13, 

2017 letter. 

            

Consolidated Statements of Income, page 40 

 

1. We read your response to comment 3.  Please clarify if the terms of the redemption 

feature of the non-controlling interest are considered in the attribution of net income in 

accordance with ASC 810-10-45-21.  The guidance in ASC 480-10-S99-3A implies you 

should consider the fair value adjustments in your calculation of net income attributable 

to the parent company.  Please advise. 
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You may contact Tony Watson, Accountant, at (202) 551-3318 if you have questions 

regarding comments on the financial statements and related matters.  Please contact me at (202) 

551-3344 with any other questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 /s/ William H. Thompson 

  

William H. Thompson  

Accounting Branch Chief  

Office of Consumer Products 

 


